
EA Alert Dated: 13 May 2016 

EA Alert: Declaration of Foreign Domestic Workers’ Employers Contact Details in Work Permit 

Applications 

1.            It has come to the Ministry of Manpower’s attention that some EAs declare EA personnels’ 

contact details in place of the official employers’ details (mobile numbers and email addresses) in 

the work permit applications.   

2.            EA personnel and key appointment holders (KAHs) are reminded to comply with the 

Ministry’s requirement to declare the official employers’ contact details which include mobile 

numbers and email addresses, in the work permit applications. In cases where the official employers 

do not have any contact details, employers may provide contact details of their next of kin. The 

Ministry takes a serious view of EAs who declare their contact details in place of their client’s and 

considers such action detrimental to the interest of the client’s interest. EAs who persist with this 

practice will be issued with Demerit Points and may have their work pass accounts suspended.  

3.            MOM will continue to share important EA-related information with all EAs through this 

channel. Please keep your EA email address updated. For further clarification, you may call us at 

6438 5122 or email us at MOM_FMMD@mom.gov.sg. Thank you. 
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